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Date:  May 24, 2022 

Recent Week(s): 
• Leaf paver inserts continue to be installed in 

the 11th Street Plaza.   
• Ceramic tile inserts were installed on the 

masonry piers and the fire tables.  
• The water main work that forced the closure 

of the 8th Avenue and 10th Street intersection 
was completed and the intersection 
reopened to traffic last Friday morning.   

• The planting beds have been prepped in the 
11th Street Plaza and are ready for planting. 

• The roadway subgrade was recompacted 
and the geogrid and subbase rock were 
installed on 10th Street.   

• Paving operations have begun on 10th 
Street.   

 
Looking ahead: 
• Leaf paver inserts in the 11th Street Plaza will be completed and at that time the remaining sections of 

fencing will be removed. 
• Plantings for the planting beds are scheduled for a mid-June installation, weather permitting.   
• The custom log bench which will be placed near the fire tables is expected to be installed in the next week 

or two. 
• Roadway paving operations will continue.   
• Building entrance improvements will continue in the 700 block of 10th Street. The contractor will coordinate 

with individual building owners during these improvements. Business access may be temporarily impacted 
during this work, but access will be restored as quickly as possible. 
 

Contact Information: 
Jacob Hahn Brooke Prouty 
Assistant City Engineer  Main Street Director & Business Liaison  
319-743-6340  319-743-4726  
jhahn@cityofmarion.org brooke@marioncc.org  

 


